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02-20-2020 

 

Student Course Selections to be due 2/26/20 

We currently have 1937 students.  380 graduating seniors.  Next year we anticipate 500 new 

students. 

 

Staff Updates: 

Ms. Escobar has replaced Ms. Roman as Student Information Rep 

Welcome new Special Ed TA, Ms. Edwards who transferred from Sinclair 

 

Building Updates-SAFETY 

HISD continues to look at safety as a priority for our schools.  There was an online survey 

regarding the use of metal detectors.  Installation would be based on schools that have been 

identified as priority. Installation on Tier I locations are schools where weapons have been 

found on campus at a higher rate.  The second group of schools, would be set up for installation 

of metal detectors will be known as Tier II schools.  NOTE: Waltrip is NOT included in either Tier. 

(Metal detectors will be paid for by a $3 million grant, but the grant does not pay for the 

personnel to monitor the detectors) 

 

The option of clear backpacks was suggested for Waltrip beginning next Fall. 

 

The Waltrip Safety Committee continues to meet on a regular monthly schedule. 

 

 

 

 


